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Amplify the Hon'ble Ministry of Education's Message! Retweet to Support Education
Initiatives of the Government and also to watch the program today (6th August,2023)
at 5.00 pm

All India Council for Technical Education(no-reply) <admin@aicte-india.org> Sun, Aug 6, 2023 at 2:58 PM
To: directortias@tecnia.in

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education..!

AICTE is writing to seek your esteemed Institution's valuable support in disseminating an important
message from the Ministry of Education, Government of India. As an institution committed to promoting
education and knowledge, your retweets can significantly contribute to our collective mission of advancing
education initiatives nationwide.

Twitter Link: https://twitter.com/ani/status/1687803136386519040?s=4
8&t=0zHhJm307_f8ctxTRmDs0Q

In this context, Stay tuned for an exciting podcast, as our Hon'ble Education Minister goes candid on the
National Education Policy (NEP), NEET Examination, education in regional languages, and many more! Don't miss out on
this insightful conversation, catch the episode today (6th August,2023) at 5 pm Link: https:/linktr.ee/podcas
twithsmitaprakash

By retweeting the Hon'ble Ministry of Education's messages on your college's official Twitter account, you
will play a pivotal role in significantly contributing to our collective mission of advancing education initiatives
nationwide.

To facilitate the process, we kindly request the following actions from your Institution:

1. Follow the official Twitter account of the Ministry of Education (@
EduMinOfindia
) to stay updated on their latest messages and announcements.

2. Retweet the Ministry's posts related to the campaign on specific dates or as frequently as possible,
to maximize visibility and engagement.

3. Utilize relevant hashtags and tag the Ministry in your retweets to enhance the campaign's visibility
and encourage others to join the cause.

4. Encourage your college community, including students, faculty, and staff, to actively
participate in retweeting and supporting the Ministry's message and inturn the education
initiatives of the Government.

Further, we understand the significance of collaboration between institutions, and your involvement is
instrumental in achieving our collective goals. Together, we can make a meaningful impact on education
and shape a brighter future for our nation.

Thank you for your attention and anticipated support. We eagerly look forward to joining forces with your
esteemed institution to amplify the Ministry of Education's message and contribute to the betterment of
education in our country.

Warm regards,
AICTE, New Delhi
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